



Dear AFP Community,

Thank you for your tireless work to address community needs and important causes.

Thank you for your dedication to improving the nonprofit sector and elevating the fundraising profession.

Thank you for your commitment to making change and improving the world.

Thank you for all that you do.

As you consider what you are thankful for this week, please know that so many are thankful for you, too.

AFP Colorado Chapter 303.394.6388 PO Box 24745 Denver, CO 80224 info@afpcc.org